KITTITAS COUNTY

BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS

AGENDA DATE:

ACTION REQUESTED:

AGENDA STAFF REPORT

September 7, 2011

Consider the appointment of Matt Eslinger to the Kittitas County
Noxious Weed Control Board Section #4 Director & to authorize
the Chair to Sign a Letter of appointment.

BACKGROUND:

INTERACTION:

RECOMMENDATION:

HANDLING:

ATTACHMENTS:

LEAD STAFF:

Currently there are two (2) vacant positions on the Noxious Weed
Control Board. Those vacant positions were held by Steven Burris
(Section #4) and Jim Hanson (Section #5), these positions have
two consecutive four-year term limits, which both have completed.

On August 24, 2011 staff received a letter from Todd Davis,
Noxious Weed Program Coordinator, stating that the Noxious
Weed Board respectfully requests the appointment of Matt
Eslinger to the Noxious Weed Control Board as the Section #4
Director. He stated that the Weed Board is looking forward to
working with him and feels he will be a productive member.

Approve the appointment of Matt Eslinger to a four year term on
the Noxious Weed Control Board (term to commence immediately
and to expire on February 28, 2015), and authorize Chair
signature on letters of reappointment.

Staff to send letter of appointment to the applicant (if approved)
and a copy to Todd Davis, NWCB.

Memo from Todd Davis
Application from Matt Eslinger.

Mandy Robinson, Deputy Clerk of the Board



